
From: Snigdha Acharya <Snigdha.Acharya@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 10:23 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Public Health Law Practitioners Convening: Public Health Law Workgroup Invite 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I hope you're well.  I'm emailing to let you know that I attended the PHLP Convening last 
week.  Per my below email, NACCHO paid for my registration and hotel expenses (8/17/22 
check-in and 8/19/22 check-out).  I did not accrue any travel expenses and I will not be asking 
for a per diem or reimbursement for any meals.  Please let me know if you need any other 
information. 
 

Thanks much, 

  

Snigdha Acharya 

General Counsel 

Office: (312) 745-3152 

Cell: (773) 802-5943  

snigdha.acharya@cityofchicago.org 
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